
Port Alexander Board Report April/May 
 
Elementary  
It is springtime which comes with our spring salad treats of fiddleheads, twisted stalk,  spruce 

tips, berry flowers, salmon berry shoots, and deer heart! Foraging 
for these plants is a savored treat every spring. Also, with 
practicing our home economics skills, our elementary students 
have been involved in helping make ceviche, eggs and pots, and 
more! Our 4th grader 
has also taken a huge 
interest in quilting, so 
she has been sewing 
away!  
 
ATTSAA 
Exciting updates for 
our 2025 ATTSAA 
Program. We were 
fortunate to have 26 

amazing students apply this year, and we have selected our 12 students (two of which are 
nephews to local folks). We have students coming from Montana, Pennsylvania, Michigan, 
Washington, Nebraska, Colorado, Iowa, Virginia, and Kwajalein Atoll. We have also sent 
information about the Whale Passes Magnet School Program to the wonderful students we 
could not accept. Chris and I have officially hired our Female Host Mother, and she already 
bought her ticket and will be in PA mid August to get settled! She is traveling from Virginia and 
has been watching our program since we started it 5 years ago!   


